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Mr. Marvin Resnikoff 4' 7Proj,ect Director as
Council on Economic Priorities /% 9
84 Fifth Avenue IN RESPONSE REF
New York, NY 10011 TO F01A-82-lll

Dear Mr. Resnikoff:

This is in response to your letter dated February 24, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of a staff
memorandum concerning a transportation article and newsletter from the
Council on Economic Priorities.

Enclosed is a copy of a memorandum dated February 10, 1982 from W. J.
Dircks to the Commission.
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. } J.,M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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